
Carondelet Connector detour
Summer 2023 - Spring 2025

The Carondelet Connector will be closed from behind Loughborough Commons 
to Koeln Avenue during work on Interstate 55 bridges between Holly Hills and the 
River Des Peres. A detour route for bicycles and pedestrians who wish to continue 
through the area begins in the park and is signed as follows:

 Southbound:
 Turn right onto Grand Dr.
 Follow Grand Dr. to Loughborough Dr.
Take Loughborough Dr. to the left.
 Follow Loughborough Dr. to Loughborough
    Ave. Turn right – Sidewalk users, use the signal
   to cross to the south side of Loughborough Ave.
 Follow Loughborough Ave. to S. Grand Ave. 
    Turn left.
 Follow S. Grand Ave. to Koeln Ave. Turn left.
 Follow Koeln Ave. to Carondelet Connector.
    Turn right.

 Northbound:
 Turn left onto Koeln Ave.
 Follow Koeln Ave. to S. Grand Ave. Turn right.
 Follow S. Grand Ave. to Loughborough Ave.
    Turn right and stay on the southern sidewalk.
 Follow Loughborough Ave. to Loughborough
    Dr. Use the crosswalk to turn left and stay on 
    the eastern sidewalk.
 Follow Loughborough Dr. to S. Grand Dr.
    Turn right.
 Follow Grand to Carondelet Connector. Turn
    left.


